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The fifth meeting of the Clinical Leadership Forum (the Forum) was held on 
Wednesday 24 June 2020.  
 
Members received a progress update from the Culture Review Implementation 
Branch on the implementation of recommendations from the Independent Review 
into the Workplace Culture within ACT Public Health Services. Members discussed 
the importance of effective communication to ensure that information about activities 
towards achieving the recommendations is available to all staff. The ACT Public 
Health Services Cultural Review Implementation Inaugural Annual Review was also 
discussed by members.  
 
Members acknowledged that ACT health services have innovated to provide 
continuity of care to the community during the COVID-19 pandemic. These 
innovations and key learnings provide an opportunity for future and longer-term 
planning for the ACT public health system. 
 
The Terms of Reference for the Forum are due for the review and have been 
scheduled for discussion at the next meeting. 
 
The Forum meets bi-monthly with the next meeting scheduled for 19 August 2020. 
 
Contact: clinicalleadershipforum@act.gov.au 
 
For more information visit https://www.health.act.gov.au/health-professionals/clinical-
leadership-forum 
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